
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

April 7, 2011 

Amy Mullin 
Vice Principal Academic and Dean 
University of Toronto Mississauga 

Re: Appraisal Report, Proposed new MSc in Sustainability Management 

Dear Amy, 

I am very pleased by the extremely positive appraisal of the proposed MSc in Sustainability 
Management. Your administrative response to the appraisal nicely summarizes the report and 
highlights the specific suggestions made by the reviewers for consideration. I note in particular 
that you have changed the name of the program in response to the suggestion of the reviewers 
from Sustainable Management to Sustainability Management; made a slight change to an 
existing course; and created a new course in environmental ethics.  Your thoughtful response to 
the appraisal report helps to underline the usefulness of conducting the appraisal prior to taking a 
new program through governance. 

I was particularly pleased that the reviewers emphasized the outstanding credentials of faculty 
participating in the program and commented that the program is well positioned to leverage the 
physical human (intellectual), and technological resources available at all three campuses of the 
University of Toronto. I will be very happy to recommend this new professional Master’s 
program to governance for approval once the program has been endorsed by the Erindale College 
Council. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Regehr 
Vice-Provost, Academic Programs 

cc. 	 Melissa Berger, Amrita Danière, Jane Harrison, Scott Moore, Brian Corman, Elizabeth 
Smyth, Jane Alderdice 


